SIX BUCKNELL STUDENTS
GO TO NAACP MEETING
ATHOWARD UNIVERSITY

The National Association for the
Advancement of Colored People held
its third annual youth legislative
conference at Howard University in
Maryland, April 20-23.

A delegation of six members of
the Bucknell chapter attended the
conference along with young people,
representing NAACP youth and col-
lege chapters of almost every state
in the union.

Dr. Cyrus Karraker, Dr and Mrs.
Manning Smith, Marcia Fremont,
Beverly Dunston, and Jeannette Bowl-
ing were the local members who at-
tended the meet.

Effective techniques for lobbying,
the NAACP legislative program and
organizational problems formed the
basis for discussion. Primary em-
phasis, however, centered around the
passage of legislation, such as an
effective FECP bill, anti-poll, and
anti-lynching bills, and a bill for the
extension of social security to domes-
tic and agricultural workers,

S



